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Earth Week
Photo Contest

Share your nature photos

on social media using

#UMEarthWeek2020

and tag @UMaineGCI  

How To Enter:

During Earth Week 2020 (April 19th - 25th) GCI wants YOU to get outside

and enjoy nature, while keeping social distance of course.  Whether it's a

hike, or your backyard, show us where you find nature!

DM us your photos through

social media, or email us at

um.gci@maine.edu, & we'll

share them on our page!

You may enter multiple photos, but only 1 photo per

day will be counted.

One winner will be randomly drawn on Monday,

April 27th, and GCI will tag the winner in a

congratulations post!
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